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Dear member 
  

What's happening this week? 

  
Tuesday 8th March - Seniors from 08:00 to 09:00. 
 
Wednesday 9th March - Ladies from 09:00 to 09:15. 
 
Thursday 10th March - VIP Pro-Am from 10:00 to 10:30. 
 
Thursday 10th March - Late night Kitchen - Last orders 

at 20:00 
 
Friday 11th March - Seniors from 08:00 to 09:00. 
 
Saturday 12th March - Mens team V's Pavenham from 
11:32 to 12:15. 
 
Sunday 13th March - Sole Survivor from 14:00. 
 
Sunday 13th March - Sunday Carvery - Book with the bar 

staff. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.themillbrook.com/


COMING UP.... 

-Sole survivor is due to be played on Sunday. The 
competition is scratch match play starting from 
the 1st hole.  
Regardless of entry numbers, all players start together 
from the 1st tee, the appropriate number of players are 
eliminated on each hole, based on score, leaving the final 
two players to go head to head on the 10th hole. 
 

This is a really exciting competition, please enter on the 
board, with the shop or email me. 
 
- It's Steak night on Thursday 17th March, please reserve 
your table asap, limited places available.... 

What's been happening? 

- Following nasty weather on Saturday morning the men's 
daily mail match with Moor Park was postponed to a later 
date. 

 
- The weather improved for Sunday meaning our ladies 
could take on South Beds in the daily mail knockout, and 
take them on they did..... A comfortable victory for 
The Millbrook 3.5 to 1.5. Well played ladies. 
 
- The Sunday stableford ( non qualifier ) also took place 
Sunday morning. The wintry conditions didn't effect our 
league winners, Division 1 = Mark Abbott with 40 points. 

Division 2 = Malcolm Freed with 42 points. 
 
- We require the assistance of any member available next 
Monday, mid to late morning ( time to be advised) to form 
part of a work party on the course. We will once again be 
deep verti-draining the wet greens, assistance is 
required to help brush the sand into the holes. This is 
weather dependant. 
 
- Work is underway with the changes to the 1st hole. The 

small 'upside down' bunkers have been built to protect the 
entrance to the green, the tops of theses bunkers will 



have fescue (wispy) grass grown on them which should add 
to the visual appeal of the hole.   
The bunker to the left of the hole has been filled and will 
become a grass mound.  
The bunkers at the top of the slope will become grass 
hollows.  
The new zig-zag path to the left of the slope will be 
constructed during March, the new path should 
dramatically ease the climb to the top of the slope.  
Players will then be kept well left of the green/approach via 

a path, this will enable us to improve the fringe and 
approach area. 
 
- I'm currently finalising the details for our Pro-Am on 
the 8th September. I'm hoping to make this a similar event 
to charity day, with the added bonus of playing with one of 
the regions top professionals. Any business owner or 
individual can sponsor one of the holes, offering a prize on 
said hole should you wish, sponsorship includes team entry 

for three players. Individual entries are also required and 
gratefully received.  
Please contact me for further information. 
 
Spring is on the way...... 
Happy golfing 
Rob 
  

 


